From: registrar

Sent: September-11-17 3:09 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:03 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Irene Wiens

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am amazed at the duplicity of the Wynn government in so many aspects but the handling of its energy policy leaves me
dumbfounded..We have consistently been diligent and found ways to keep our hydro bills as low as possible, not only
because of the difficulty in paying them, but also in helping preserve our power resources and not squandering
them...and on the latest bill we FINALLY see some relief on the governments part by reduction of rates...l realize that
the amount of the increase requested on a monthly basis in the distribution costs does not look like much but these
small increases are what erode the small gain we have made in reducing our electricity costs...as seniors we now live on
limited budgets and must make our funds last the rest of our lives...this is not an endless pool of $S resources for the
government to draw from... Let them be as responsible as we are with the funds we have available to us..Please do not
grant their request on this increase to show them that there must be accountability for what they promise..Thank-you

-- Attachment --





